

HARDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL
Long Lane
Harden
Bingley
West Yorkshire
BDI6 ILJ

14th September 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

Whilst milk is provided free of charge to children in Reception class, unfortunately this is not the case for years 1 to 6.

Semi skimmed milk is available every day at a subsidised rate. If your child would like milk until the Christmas holidays (16th December 2016) please send payment for £18.18. As we have to confirm our milk order with the dairy, the deadline for payment to indicate your child would like milk and also included on the milk register is **Wednesday 21**st September.

Payment can be made by cash, BACS or cheque. Cheques should be made payable to Harden Primary School. BACs payments to Lloyds: Sort Code: 30-63-55 & Account Number 67896568).

Children in receipt of the 'free school meals benefit' are eligible for milk and school need to informed if they wish to take this up. We will then check against our official notification and add your child onto the milk register.

Many Thanks Nícola Frear Nicola Frear Business Manager

Milk Request - September - December 2016

and I enclose £18.18.			
\square Cash	\square Cheque	☐ BACS (date of transfer)	FSM
	ə:	Year: (parent/carer)	
I understand by be offered.	v signing this that if m	y child changes their mind part way through the term,	a refund cannot

Tel: 01535 273847 Fax: 01535 272616 e-Mail: office@hardenbradford.sch.uk Web: www.hardenbradford.sch.uk Head: Mrs Kirsty Hutchinson









